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From: Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com>
To: SBushey@fstinc.com
CC: JF@portlandmaine.gov; BAB@portlandmaine.gov
Date: 9/14/2015 7:58 AM
Subject: 75 Walch and 33 Caddie (2nd Tee bus park)

Hi Steve - Jean asked that I contact you directly regarding the above project.  I recognize that the current 
application (Unit 9) will not trigger a Traffic Movement Permit, but we need to know cumulatively whether 
the site generated 100 new trips over the last 10 years (inclusive of Bill Bray's Study).  Please provide me 
with that summary.

If you have any questions, please communicate by email. I'm serving Jury Duty today and not reachable 
by telephone.

Thanks

Thomas A. Errico, PE
Senior Associate
Traffic Engineering Director
[T.Y. Lin International]T.Y. Lin International
12 Northbrook Drive
Falmouth, ME 04105
207.781.4721 (main)
207.347.4354 (direct)
207.400.0719 (mobile)
207.781.4753 (fax)
thomas.errico@tylin.com<mailto:thomas.errico@tylin.com>
Visit us online at www.tylin.com<http://www.tylin.com>
Twitter | Facebook | LinkedIn | YouTube
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